
 
 

R.M. of Canwood No. 494 
Council Bursary Recipient 

 

Mackenzie Aarrestad is the recipient of the 2017 Council Bursary in the amount of $735 which 

is presented by Councillor Richard De Bruijn. Mackenzie, daughter of Grant and Tanya 

Aarrestad of Debden, Saskatchewan, is a 2017 graduate of the Debden High School. She has 

been accepted to the University of Alberta Campus Saint-Jean in the French Education Program 

where she will be working towards becoming a French teacher for elementary grades. 

 

 


